
sun parlour boat club
Ship’s Log - Nov. 2015

                       Reports - click on picture to go to reportpage1

Commodore           Vice                 Rear           Immediate                        ILYA       Communications   Membership      Auxilliary
                      Commodore      Commodore           P/C                          Delegate

	 Please visit and support our advertisers as they support us.  For a complete list 
	 along with their links, click HERE   To return just close that page.

To be a member, click the link above then click on the “Join Group” button

complete list

Nov. 8			  Pennybacker Fundraiser			   Gibralter Community Center
Nov. 20		  Commodore’s Welcome			   SPBC clubhouse, 7:30 pm, hosted by 
											           Commodore Doug Potier
Nov. 21		  SPBC Commodore’s Ball			   Contact: P/C Reg Major

Dec. 4,5,6		  I-LYA Fall Meeting			           Holiday Inn, French Quarter, Perrysburg Ohio
Dec. 11		  SPBC change of watch		          SPBC clubhouse, 7pm, Contact: Doug Potier
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Most of the boats are tucked away for the long winter months.  Thank-you to Vice Keith Postma and P/C 
Sharon Amlin for the events run in October.  These events are what keep us going.  More to come, hoping 
to see you out.

You have already been contacted by P/C Reg regarding the SPBC Ball. We have limited seating, so please 
contact P/C Reg if you are planning on attending.  As well, I would like to invite you to the SPBC club 
house on Friday, November 20th, starting at 7:30pm, as a thank-you for the support received this year 
from you.

As well, on Friday, December 11, mark your calendar for our “Change of Watch” at 7pm.  Please plan to 
come out and welcome your 2016 board.  Speaking of our 2016, we still have a number of open positions 
which we are looking to fill.  Please consider joining the 2016 board.

Thanks all.

http://www.holidayharbourmarina.com
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     Neil Bastien

Hello all as this boating season draws to a close, as with my time on the 
bridge, I would like to remind all you members that there are plenty of 
openings that need to be filled for the club to run properly. So, if you 
haven’t done so in the past please consider it. After all this is your club 
don’t expect everyone else to do all the work.

I am sure most of us have our boats out of the water by now and are winterizing them.  It’s been a great 
boating season.  Denise and I would like to thank all those who helped out at our events this season and 

look forward to your future support next year.  
There are Board positions available for next year’s slate.  This is a great opportunity to meet new people 

from different clubs and have a voice.  Contact a board member if you’re interested.
Hope to see you though the winter at our future club events.  Stay warm!

http://www.greatlakestechnicaltraining.com
http://www.postmahomeimprovements.com
http://www.dansnauticalshop.com
http://www.romaspizza.ca
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The Bowling Fundraiser for I-LYA 2016 Commodore Chris Amlin went very well.    Thanks to all of you that 
attended.  Thank you to the Past Commodores and to the Auxiliary for sponsoring a lane.  Mary Campbell, 
P/C of West River Yacht and Cruising Club won the Cooler of Cheer.  Congrats Mary !

The Fall meeting takes place the 1st weekend in December in Perrysburg, Ohio.  Please see the attach-
ment for hotel and banquet information.  After the banquet on Saturday night, you will be able to pur-
chase your 2016 Fundraiser Power or Sail  t-shirts.  The I-LYA earrings are almost sold out so if you want 
a pair, please call me asap.  Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Fall meeting.

The Chili Cook-off was very successful.  Thanks to everyone that contributed to feeding those that attend-
ed and congrats to:
	 *  P/C Lady Laurie Major who technically won 1st and 2nd place for her chili
	 *  P/C Lady Maria Morrison who was the runner up for 2nd place
	 *  Gene Easter for winning the 50/50 draw
It is with some regret that I have made the decision to not go ahead with filling the Presidential role of 
the Auxiliary next year.  As some of you can imagine, my schedule is just going to be far too busy and I 
don't want to be caught dropping the ball on something !  Hopefully someone will step up to the plate.
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Come One Come All to the early bird draw!!!

The membership early bird draw is in effect. What this means is if you pay your annual dues by or at the 
general membership on Dec 11 2015 you will have a chance to win your membership dues back.

The SPBC dollars were such a hit this year so we are doing them again for 2016. Remember that your 
2015 SPBC dollars expire at the end of 2015, so use them up. The 2016 SPBC dollars will be available with 
your 2016 membership cards.

Another season comes to an end.  I believe that it was a successful one for Sun Parlour Boat Club.

One more very important event in November, the SPBC Ball honouring  Commodore Doug Potier and Lady 
Louise.  Hope to see you there.

Congratulations to P/C Lady Margaret Bowers & Paul Bondy on their recent wedding.  Wishing you all the 
happiness you deserve.

If you would like to get more involved with our club please consider a board position.  Have your say in 
what's happening.

End of season Special Pricing; call for details

http://www.bullseyepizza.com
http://spbc.cloud.s3.amazonaws.com/ads/sunset/Sunset1.pdf
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                         Past Commodores               * Denotes Deceased

1968/69    Jerry Rice		  1998	 Sue Laporte
1970/71    Lyle Blonde*		  1999	 John Taylor*
1972/73    Shad Richard*	 2000	 Don Gulick
1974/75    Ted Bulmer*		  2001	 Jim Cyrowski
1976           Orv McAfrey		  2002	 Dave Wright
1977           Bob Morley		  2003	 Gary Frowley
1978           George McKee	 2004	 Gary Coles
1979           Stan Beneteau*	 2005	 Chris Amlin
1980           Jack Northwood*	 2006	 Bill Woods
1981/82   Mike Martin*		  2007	 John Bowers*
1983/84   Ken Thoms		  2008	 Marty Zamparo*
1985/86   Bob Walker		  2009	 Shawn O’Neil
1987          Murray Byers*	 2010	 Reg Major
1988          Al Kersey*		  2011	 Sharon Amlin
1989          Gerry Murphy		 2012	 Jerry Taylor
1990          Vera Haller		  2013	 Matt Morrison
1991          Jack Robertson*	 2014	 Reg Major
1992          John Glover*
1993          Brian Hale
1994          Drew Paupst
1995          Steve Willing
1996          Bill Fairlie
1997          Bob Coulter

Directory

  
 November Birthdays

	    Vera Haller			  Nov. 05
	    Elizabeth Esposito		 Nov. 08
	    Pat Ferguson		  Nov. 08
	    Terry Hilts			   Nov. 09
	    Denise Mayrand		  Nov. 11
	    Marriann Reiner		  Nov. 11
	    Joanne Evon		  Nov. 15
	    Robert D. Luckino		 Nov. 15
	    Len Meloche		  Nov. 20

   

   	
	

November Anniversaries

	 Claudio & Lynn Sandre	 Nov. 25
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 When                  Event                               Where
Nov. 8			  Pennybacker Fundraiser			   Gibralter Community Center
Nov. 20		  Commodore’s Welcome			   SPBC clubhouse, 7:30 pm, hosted by 
											           Commodore Doug Potier
Nov. 21		  SPBC Commodore’s Ball			   Contact: P/C Reg Major

Dec. 4,5,6		  I-LYA Fall Meeting			            Holiday Inn, French Quarter, Perrysburg Ohio
Dec. 11		  SPBC change of watch			   SPBC clubhouse, 7pm, Contact: Doug Potier
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